
ecember 31, 2008 

Suken Shah 
Cox Media 
6725 Via Austi Parkway, Ste 100 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 

Tie Department of Family Services would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for providing an opportunity for 
our children to participate in the Build A Bear Event. It is 
heartwarming to know that there are people in the 
community who so graciously support the abandoned, 
neglected and abused children of Clark County and the 
people who care for them. 

We are deeply indebted to our community partners who 
continue to believe in our mission of helping the County's 
most vulnerable children. 

Flom everyone at Family Services, we thank you for your 
support and wish you Happy Holidays. 

Julie Ball 
Management Analyst 
Department of Family Services
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